3/14/2025

Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

e Lunch Menu: Hamburger/Cheeseburger, Fries, & Salad

e Students: If you are planning to get your Driver’s Learners Permit over Spring

Break and need the attendance verification certificate, you will need to request it by
the end of the school day on Wednesday March 19th to ensure it can be prepared in
time for you to receive it by that Friday, March 21. There will not be anyone here at
school to prepare the certificates during the week of Spring Break. Email Ms. McWhorter
in the attendance office to receive your certificate. These certificates are only good for 30
days.

Happy Birthday to Riley Maguffin, Kierra Delgado & Brandon Robinson!

Thought of the day:
“Most people don t want to be part of the process. They just want to be part of the outcome.
But the process is where you figure out who is worth being part of the outcome”

Have a Funny Friday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



